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Larson Meet the Teacher Night – Thursday, September 21 

This Thursday, September 21, teachers will be hosting their students’ parents/guardians for an 

information session. There will be two time slots that parents/guardians can choose to come to. There is 

no need to sign up. 

 5:30pm – 6:00pm 

 6:00pm - 6:30pm 

The purpose of these sessions is for your child’s teacher to introduce themselves and give you an 

overview of the year ahead. The single most influential factor in the success of a child’s education is the 

home-school partnership. We are a team with all of you in the education of your children. This Meet the 

Teacher night is intended to be a significant part of this evening. 

 

 

 

Grade 7 Parent Information Night – Thursday, September 21 

After the Meet the Teacher sessions this Thursday, the grade 7 teachers and administration would like 

to host an information session for Grade 7 parents. We invite all grade 7 parents and guardians to join 

us in the library from 6:30pm – 7:00pm. At this meeting, we will provide information like: 

 Field trips 

 Leadership opportunities 

 Grade 7 Leaving Assembly 

 Parent support/involvement 

 

 

We hope to see as many of you as possible at both events. 


